
As a constituent, I urge the House committee to pass SB 1583. I believe this bill to be a vital
protection of education, free speech and the children of our state. As a lifelong reader, access to
books from all perspectives and viewpoints was vital to my growth as a person, and allowing
those who wish to use hate or fear to suppress books from viewpoints not their own must not
take that away from our current and future generations of children. Thank you for your time!


